
  

 
 

 

24th March 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Barton Class and Pre-school Easter Treasure Hunt on Thursday 30th March 2023 

 

We invite all Pre-school and Barton Class (Reception) pupils and their parents / carers to join our Easter Treasure 

Hunt and afternoon tea on Thursday 30th March from 2.30 – 3.15pm.  This will take place in Spellers’ Woods, 

on the school grounds, straight after Pre-schools’ sponsored Bike Ride. 

 

This will be a lovely opportunity for our Barton Class pupils to meet and play with Pre-school friends as they 

search for treasure, and for Pre-school parents/ carers to meet our parents / carers, me and our Reception Class 

teacher, Ms Corlett over some light refreshments, also in Spellers’ Woods. 

 

Please complete the form by clicking on the link below by Tuesday 28th March to advise us of your attendance 

and any requirements that you may have: https://forms.gle/GK18aDcrq1z2F9MA6  

 

Barton Class will be helping to make some of the afternoon tea treats on offer, so we do hope you will be able to 

join us! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 

Head  

   Shoreham Village School   

Church Street 

Shoreham 

Sevenoaks 

                                                                  Kent   

TN14 7SN 

 Headteacher 

  Mrs G Lovatt-Young  

01959 522228 

www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 

https://forms.gle/GK18aDcrq1z2F9MA6
http://www.shorehamvillageschool.net/

